
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Voter ID
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 4:00:27 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Ithink it is important that voters present their ID prior to casting their vote.  This would ensure
that there could be no person voting on another’s behalf and that votes cannot be bought.
 
Regards
 
Yvonne Houston

Underwood, Q 4119
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